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MIDWESTERN PET FOQDS, INC.

To: Retail & Distribution Partners
Re: MPF/COVID-19 Update

Midwestern Pet Foods continues to closely monitor developments surrounding COVID-19 and
its impact on our employees, customers and industry partners.

We’re experiencing increased order volume in response to coronavirus concerns. Know that
even as we create contingency plans to protect our team members and their families,

Midwestern Pet Foods remains open and operational. Our 14 day order lead time remains
intact as we continue to produce safe, high quality pet food.

Thank you for your continued trust and cooperation.
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